
 

 

 
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

  US 41 from Blackburn Point Road to Preymore Street 

Financial Project ID: 433550-3-52-01 & 433550-3-56-01 February/March 2020 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

The Florida Department of Transportation will be making roadway improvements to US 41 from 

Blackburn Point Road to Preymore Street in Sarasota County. The project limits are indicated on 

the map below.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

Replacing the US 41 northbound bridge over North Creek 

Resurfacing the roadway 

Improving drainage 

Constructing sidewalk 

Installing new highway lighting 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

PROJECT CONTRACTOR 

Bergeron Land Development, Inc.  

CONTACT US 

For more information about the project, please contact: 

Lauren Hatchell, Community Outreach Manager  
(941) 708-4418 
lauren.hatchell@dot.state.fl.us 

Brian R. Rick, Communications Specialist 
(863) 519-2828 
brian.rick@dot.state.fl.us 

JOIN US ON THE WEB 

 

www.SWFLroads.com | twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

STAY INFORMED 
by visiting 

www.swflroads.com 

Construction begins January 2020 and ends in spring 2021 

Expect nighttime/overnight northbound lane closures from 6 p.m. to 6 a.m.  

Expect nighttime/overnight southbound lane closures from 6:30 p.m. to 9:30 a.m.  

Daytime lane closures not within 600 feet of signalized intersections are permitted 

Construction costs are estimated at $12.3 million 

http://www.SWFLroads.com


 

 

 
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

 US 41 from Blackburn Point Road to Preymore Street                 

Financial Project ID: 433550-3-52-01 & 433550-3-56-01 February/March 2020 

US 41 Bridge Replacement over North Creek (northbound) 

The northbound US 41 bridge over North Creek will be closed to traffic while crews    
replace the bridge 
 
Northbound traffic will shift to one of the southbound lanes from Washington Avenue to 
McIntosh Boulevard (one lane for each direction) 

 
The traffic shift will be implemented overnight on Monday, March 2nd and is expected 
to be in place through early fall 
 
In coordination with the Sarasota County School Board, several school bus stops along 
US 41 have been temporarily relocated while construction is underway. For additional 
information concerning the bus stops, please contact the Sarasota County School 
Board’s Transportation Department.  
 

CONTACT US 

For more information about the project, please contact: 

Lauren Hatchell, Community Outreach Manager  
(941) 708-4418 
lauren.hatchell@dot.state.fl.us 

Brian R. Rick, Communications Specialist 
(863) 519-2828 
brian.rick@dot.state.fl.us 


